
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 7, 2003 
 
 
 
Karl Karzmar, Director 
Regulatory Relations 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, Washington 98009-9734 
 
 
Subject: Advice No. 2003-14   
 Compliance Filing with Tariff Changes for low -income program. 
 
Dear Mr. Karzmar: 
 
We are in receipt of Puget Sound Energy’s compliance filing with tariff changes related 
to the low-income program.  The Commission acknowledges that the filing was 
submitted in compliance with the paragraph 9 in the Settlement Terms for Low Income 
of the Settlement Stipulation Agreement approved by the Commission in Dockets UE-
011570/UG-011571.  However, pursuant to WAC 480-09-340(2), the Commission will 
process this filing under its own docket number and will not consider it a continuation 
of the prior proceeding.  The filing will be processed under Docket No. UE-031085, and 
is scheduled to appear on the September 24, 2003, open meeting agenda. 
 
Please direct any questions on this matter to Joelle Steward at (360) 664-1308. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc: Simon J. ffitch, ATG - Public Counsel 
 Kirstin S. Dodge, Perkins Coie LLP 


